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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 30, 2009

TO: Honorable Lois W. Kolkhorst, Chair, House Committee on Public Health 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2027 by Zerwas (Relating to adoption of the Revised Uniform Anatomical Gift Act; 
providing criminal penalties.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would replace the current Texas Anatomical Gift Act with the Revised Uniform Anatomical 
Gift Act, relating to the donation and use of parts or all of the human body after death.  According to 
the agenices, the bill would not have significant fiscal impact to the state because it does not represent 
a change to current agency operations. 

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 405 Department of Public Safety, 537 State Health 
Services, Department of, 601 Department of Transportation
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